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Thursday, 28 March 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

School Meal Service 
 

I am pleased to inform you that from Monday 1st April 2019 the school will have new caterers providing the 
school meals.  On the reverse of this letter there is a copy of the initial 2 week menu, this will only be for the 
next two weeks.  After Easter there will be a new menu and further information will be sent to you.   
 
The new caterers are keen for all children to have a cooked meal.  There will be no sandwich option from 
Monday but there will be jacket potatoes and a variety of fillings. 
 
Parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 please let your children try the new menus 
before you decide to send food from home. The meals will be of a very high standard.  
 
Governors went to several schools to look at the quality of food. Shires serve a number of schools in 
Wolverhampton.   
 
There will be opportunity for tasting days and parent visits.  
 
Finally please think carefully about letting your child have a meal in school, save yourself money and hassle at 
home.  
 
Remember: RECEPTION, YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 can all have a free meal! Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 you have to pay 
unless you qualify for Free School meals.  
 
Meals cost £2.30 and £1.50 flexible for those that qualify.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
V Bunce 
Head teacher 


